
CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19)
Help stop the spread and protect
the health of your community

In the case of a problem with this park - 

As this is a 'high-touch' area, and in an effort to 
reduce the spread of infection, the Council is 
closing playgrounds until further notice. Where there 
is unfenced play/gym equipment please also stop 
using this equipment with immediate effect.

Please act responsibly and if using the wider park / 
green space maintain a distance of at least 2m from 
other users. 

For up-to-date information about Coronavirus - 
www.gov.uk/coronavirus

PLAYGROUND CLOSED 
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